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  October  

What we worked on… 
September Happenings 

During the past month the themes where I am Special, My Family, 

My School, My Friends, and lastly Home Sweet Home. We focused 

on the color red and the shape, circle. Each week we learned a 

new number. We covered numbers 1-3 during September.  

October is the month of excitement filled with a lot of fall 

activities and celebration. This month we will be learning about 

different ways to be stays safe like Fire safety, Water safety, 

Strangers/ Halloween safety, Transportation safety, Home safety. 

We continued to work on numbers, letters and other skills. We 

will focus on the color blue and shape square. We will cover 

number 4-6 during October.  

Your amazing two-year old’s have been doing an exceptional job 

wearing their masks at the appropriate times! Hand washing skills 

are also great. We make sure we wet our hands first, apply soap 

and scrub the front and back of our hands as well as in between 

our fingers, and we have to make sure we see bubbles.  

Routine trips to the Two’s Town bathroom have improved both 

potty trained, and diaper wearing children’s self-help skills in this 

particular area.  

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

10/5- Picture Day 

10/6- Picture Day 

10/8-Earthquake Drill 

10/12-Fire Drill 

10/13-Cooking Day 

10/15-Movie Day 

10/27-Cooking Day 

10/29-Halloween Parade  

4pm-4:30pm 

 

 

 

10/14 Day 

10/20 Wear Yellow 

Reminders: *Be sure your child has a warm 
jacket. *If your child has an upcoming birthday 
please email us for guidelines.  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

10/21 Pajama Day 

10/26 Crazy Hair Day 

10/29 Wear Black and Orange 

10/30 Movie Day and Halloween 
Festivities 


